
   

 
 

ANTHEM MEDICARE VAN IS 

COMING TO LP WILSON 
 

 Anthem is here to support you during  
the 2020 Medicare Open Enrollment period.  

 

The Anthem Mobile Medicare 
Van will be coming to the LP 
Wilson Community Center in 
the parking lot outside the 
Senior Center on Tuesday, 
October 27th from 10am-1pm.  
Rob DeHostas will be there to 
provide Medicare counseling 
and enrollment assistance.   
Appointments are required.  
Facemasks will be worn and 
social distancing will be 
practiced. 

 
Please call Maggie Goodman at 860-285-1839 
to schedule your appointment.    


